

Items for the *hp*REM newsletter are welcome. Send them to: Sylvia Cotton 11 Whittier Ave., Waltham, MA 02451-2339 or sylviacotton@comcast.net



January 20, 2016

Sylvia Cotton, Editor

In This Issue:

- Change of Address	- New hpREM Members	- FYI
- hpREM Holiday Social	- In Remembrance	- Retiree Website
- Upcoming 2016 Socials	- Reagle Players Theater	- Newsletter Items/Topics

Change of Address

If you have recently moved, have a new phone number or have a new e-mail address, please notify Henry Theriault at 1HJTH2@COMCAST.NET or John Dineen at JOHNDINEEN@COMCAST.NET. It's very important for us to be able to update your information so you don't miss out on important REM information. Also if you know anyone who would like to become a hpREM member please contact Henry Theriault via e-mail at: 1hjth2@comcast.net

hpREM Holiday Social (Info provided by Elaine Sakowich)

On Thursday, December 10th, 58 members/guests attended the Holiday Social at St. Brigid's hall in Lexington. President Dave Barkman opened the meeting at 12:30 p.m. extending a warm welcome to all in attendance. He thanked the food committee and the folks who brought the delicious desserts and salads. Dave thanked everyone for their generous donations of toys for kids and wished all a wonderful Holiday Season.

A drawing was held for 3 door prizes, winners were: Mary Peck, Angela Silva and Ken Peck. Following the social, a delicious spread of refreshments followed: with cheese and crackers, coffee, tea and cold drinks. The food included cold cuts, various types of finger sandwiches salads followed with delicious pastries. It was a very enjoyable day.

We adjourned at 2:30 p.m.

Upcoming 2016 Events (info provided by John Dineen)

Please mark your calendars for the following socials/events:

- Spring Social May 12th
- Annual Meeting/Social September 22nd
- Holiday Social December 8th.

New hpREM Members (info provided by Henry Theriault)

hpREM is pleased to welcome 3 new members: Maryann LeBlanc, Bud Elwin and Karen LaSalle. We look forward to seeing you at upcoming events.

In Remembrance (Info provided by John Dineen)

Chas (Charles) Burr passed away on December 13th. He worked at Hewlett-Packard for 20 years. Our thoughts are with their family and friends.

Upcoming Reagle Players Theatre Shows (Located at the Waltham High School Auditorium)

The Cast of Beatlemania – February 21, 2016, at 2:00 p.m. (tickets range from \$35 – \$63)

Experience The Beatles LIVE as four supremely talented musicians channel John, Paul, George and Ringo in note-for-note performance that has thrilled audiences of all ages around the world.

This one-of-a-kind tribute traces the musical journey of the Fab Four from their humble beginnings at The Cavern Club to The British Invasion and *The Ed Sullivan Show* through the iconic music of Sgt. Pepper Era to Abbey Road. Songs include: I Want To Hold Your Hand, A Hard Day's Night, With A Little Help From My Friends, Penny Lane, All You Need Is Love, Strawberry Field, Hey Jude, Here Comes The Sun, Revolution and Let It Be.

The 18th Edition of: (tickets range from \$35 – \$63)

A Little Bit of Ireland - March 12 and 13, 2016, Saturday 2:00 and 7:00 pm. & Sunday 2:00 p.m. Enjoy one of the largest Irish shows in New England. A pinch of Irish tenors! A wee touch of Riverdance! A peek at Irish cottage life. A rousing Irish pub visit! The lilt of laughter with a master Irish comic. The grand rhythms of Irish step dancing. The ever insistent charms of Irish bands. Hundreds of bewitching Irish songs fill the air on St. Patrick's weekend when everyone is Irish! It's Reagle's hearfelt homage to an Emerald Isle - and it's all a little bit of heaven. Pure Celtic magic!

The Country Jambaree - Sunday, April 17th at 2p.m. (tickets range from \$35 – \$63)

A celebration of the glory days of country music, The Country Jamboree is a show you'll want to see again and again! The show features the iconic music of legends such as Hank Williams, Patsy Cline, Johnny Cash, Tammy Wynette, Merle Haggard, Loretta Lynn, Willie Nelson and more. The Country Jamboree has been described as "like a night at the Grand Ole Opry." Across the nation and beyond, The Country Jamboree has brought many a thrilled audience to their feet. A show you can't miss!

The upcoming Summer productions will include: Carousel playing in June, Thoroughly Modern Millie, in July and Crazy for you coming in August. We will give you more details in the next Newsletter.

For more information and to buy tickets, please email groups@reaglemusictheatre.org or call Group Sales at 781-891-5600 x1201. Youth tickets are \$25.00 and Seniors get \$3.00 off regular priced tickets.

FYI...We would like to include some items of interest in a new **Did You Know** section of the newsletter. If you have topics that could be of interest to the hpREM retirees, please forward to Sylvia Cotton at sylviacotton@comcast.net.

Retiree Website

The hpREM retiree website is www.hprem.com. The site has lots of good information as well as past newsletters.

Newsletter Items/Topics

If you have items/topics of interest you would like to share with retirees in upcoming newsletters, please forward your information to sylviacotton@comcast.net.

Thanks to Henry Theriault, John Dineen, and Elaine Sakowich for their contribution to this newsletter.

Hewlett Packard Retired Employees of Massachusetts

11 Whittier Ave Waltham, MA 02451-233